
 
QUITTAPAHILLA WATERSHED ASSOCIATION 

MEETING MINUTES 

ANNVILLE TOWN HALL 

April 17, 2014 

 

 

Present:  David Lasky, Ann Lasky, Mike Schroeder, Kent Crawford, Hadjh Ahrns and David 

Bailey 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:06 PM  

 

1. The items discussed during the March meeting were reviewed and accepted. 

2. Dave Lasky gave a brief update of the status of the Growing Greener Grant indicating that 

everything is continuing to move forward. 

3. Rocky Powell provided additional information to the Fish and Boat Commission for their 

funding.  The Commission requires that a section of the stream be identified as being funded 

by their agency. 

4. Dave Lasky reported that a response had not been received from the stone supplier. 

5. Dave Lasky reported that another round of Growing Greener Grants will be announced in the 

near future.  The Association will apply for a grant to finish Phase 2. 

6. Mike Schroeder noted that the spring clean-up of fallen trees & limbs in Quittie Creek Nature 

Park from February’s ice storm is ongoing. 

7. Dave Lasky discussed the stream fencing program and noted that over 50,000 feet of stream 

bank had been fenced prior to 2002.  He also noted that those farmers that had participated 

were satisfied with the results. 

8. Ann Lasky reported that she anticipated changing the Association’s banking account to the 

Hershey Federal Credit Union; members agreed with the change. 

9. The revised version of the WIP is under review at DEP prior to being sent to EPA for further 

review.  

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:00 PM. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

  

David Bailey, Secretary 


